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Bringing Two Great Companies Together 

Kamma and Blake Industries (KBI) Is Joining Canadian Alberni Engineering Ltd (CAE) 

Port Alberni British Columbia  

 

Two great Port Alberni companies are joining forces to establish a growing boat 
building presence in the Alberni region.  Kamma and Blake Industries will blend into 
Canadian Alberni Engineering in late October / early November of 2014. 

Separately, each company has a long proud tradition in the marine industry on the 

West Coast of Vancouver Island.  Together, we can build a bigger, efficient enterprise 

capable of competing with national and even international firms to build boats and 

ships in B.C. 

Over the next few weeks, KBI and CAE will finish the transition of people, material, 

equipment and designs to CAE’s location.  CAE would like to especially recognize and 

thank Paul Blake for his efforts.  His dedication, reputation and experience will be very 

important to the success and future of CAE. 

Working together for a better community, a better company and a bright future! 
 

 For further information contact: 

 

 Robert (Rob) EJ English CD MCGI PMP 

 VP Operations 

 Canadian Alberni Engineering Ltd. 

 3101 Bird Avenue, Port Alberni, BC V9Y 4B8  
 Cell:         250-731-5025 

 Phone:     250-723-0111 Ext. 224 

 Fax:         250-723-0999 

 Email:      renglish@alberni-cae.com  

 Web:       www.alberni-cae.com 

  

 CAE is a division of the Canadian Maritime Engineering  http://www.cmelimited.com/ 
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